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>
> Good evening
>
> I wish to object to the above planning application for the football stadium at Stratfield brake Kidlington.
> My concerns are
> 1. Match day road closure will bring traffic to a halt on roads that can easily become congested impacting on
access to local shops and houses. Also pollution from stationary traffic is worrying.
> 2. Traffic in Kidlington is busy at all times of the day and is significantly worse when accidents on
surrounding roads force cars to divert through Kidlington. It brings huge problems now so adding more on
match days will produce wide spread traffic congestion significant and hinder emergency response vehicles.
> 3. I am worried about facing thousands of fans when I want to reach Oxford Parkway station. If there are huge
numbers it will bring a danger to lone individuals trying to reach the station against the flow of fans. This has
not been explained or catered for.
>
>




